
Egloskerry Parish Council 

AGM 
 

 
Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on 19th May 2022 

in Egloskerry Village Hall at 19.30 hours. 

 

 

Present:   Chairman A Uren, Vice Chairman S Paul, Councillors F Colville, P Burden,  

  J Bond - Clerk. 

 

Apologies: A. Cox, H. Young, J Nettle 

 

Chairman's report :- 

 

Good evening to you all.  

 

This, as usual, will be short and sweet!  First of all I thank you all for your commitment to the 

Parish Council and attendance of the meetings.  Thankfully we are able to meet in person although 

Covid still causes the odd disruption! 

 

We have had a few changes again with Donna resigning, but not before ensuring we had a very 

capable replacement!  Thank you Jacqui for jumping in at the deep end! 

 

Also, although not present this evening, we now have Helen to bring us back up to full strength. 

 

Many thanks to Steve in his role as Vice Chairman and for taking the reigns on the odd occasion of 

my absence. 

 

We still seem to have the same issues as other years with speeding, dog fouling and the misuse of 

the play area but on the whole another year passes with some success, the main one being on the 

planning application of the telecoms mast. 

 

I am happy to continue as Chairman providing Steve will continue as Vice Chairman. 

 

 

1. Election of Chairman 

 Councillor Burden proposed Andy Uren to continue as Chairman. 

 Councillor Colville seconded and all present agreed. 

 Andy Uren accepted. 

  

2. Election of Vice Chairman  

 Chairman Burden proposed Steve Paul to continue as Vice Chairman. 

 Councillor Colville seconded and all present agreed. 

 Steve Paul accepted. 

 

 The Minutes of the AGM held on 13th May 2021 were read and signed as a correct record. 

 

 


